
Newsletter BRF Granatäpplet, September 2011

Here is some information from the Board about what is happening in our housing.

1. New Port Codes
30 / 9, new door codes to apply. Information for each port will be distributed separately in 
each apartment postbox.

2. Error reporting
Any service request is always made to the board, contact Karin Palmlund, 0766-32 41 30 or 
karin.palmlund@telia.com. For service request, it is important to state what is wrong and 
where and your contact information. Normally all notifications to the respective supplier and 
also their actions during business hours. In case of fire or other direct danger is of course 112 
will apply.

3. Bike Rooms
A working group consisting of Mattias Söderlund, Lisa Bengtsson and Carolina Johansson 
has been formed. The task is to review the bicycle / pram room and see how we can optimize 
space and better order. Do you have any thoughts or suggestions, please email 
mattias.soderlund@webaid.se 

4. Garbage and Recycling
We have this summer had a problem with the vacation of Journal of the reservoir. Following 
dialogue with the contractor, Sita, we now hope that it will work in future. The reservoir 
should be emptied every two weeks.

We have recently increased the capacity of sorting through large containers and more frequent 
emptying. Recalls, however, always to put containers in the receptacles, and never on the lids 
or the ground. It is also important to fold / compress paper packets before they are placed in 
arteries. In addition to hard plastics can be for some time also add soft plastic and Styrofoam 
containers, plastic containers. Emptying frequency is now every two weeks on everything but 
paper packaging that is emptied every week. Are the vessels full you have to wait until they 
are emptied. There are also public recycling containers behind Mulle Meck and at commuter 
train station.

Bulky waste does not belong in the sorting, but only packaging as markup. Bulky waste is 
thrown on the AVC, which is the closest remaining litter (E18 towards Enköping, right in 
Rissne Cross before SEB-house). Hours are posted to the right of the door to the sorting.

5. Cleaning day
Autumn cleaning day is scheduled for 22/10, more info is posted on www.granatäpplet.se and 
in ports. Do you have suggestions on what to do, contact lars.esping@hotmail.se

6. Stair houses
The stairwell is not a place for storage of objects, it is our only escape in case of fire. No 
bicycles, baby carriages, plants, garbage, boxes, etc. may be stored there.

Yours sincerely
Board BRF Granatäpplet
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